
 

 

 

August 1, 2024 

 

Challenger Homes, LLC 

Mr. Jim Byers 

Vice President of Community Development 

8605 Explorer Drive, Suite 250 

Colorado Springs, CO  80920 

 

 

RE: Wastewater Commitment Letter for Falcon Highlands South Filing 1 Final Plat 

 

Dear Mr. Byers,  

 

The above mentioned filing plan for wastewater services is located in Falcon Highlands Metropolitan 

District (FHMD), which by inter-governmental agreement (IGA) is serviced by Woodmen Hills Metro-

politan District (WHMD). Final Plat is calling for 24 single family homes (24 SFE’s) for South Filing 1.  

 

The above mentioned filing would produce 4,128 gallons per day of discharge. Sufficient capacity exists 

at the WHMD Water Reclamation Facility to provide service to the 24 homes. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Wally Eaves, Wastewater Enterprise Director 

 

Cc: John P. McGinn, District Engineer 


